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Townsend, Erle

From: Arthur Dearborn IV <adearborniv@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 2:42 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

1. This is not California this is The Republic of Maine.  

2. The EV’s are unreliable and has of late huge recall going out on them. 

3. Insurance companies don’t want to insure them. They are a fire hazard! 

4. The last study I read per charging vs gallon fill up on combustion vehicles. The EV figured out to be comparable to 

$17.50 gallon. 

5. EV’s unreliable in cold climates, like Maine. 

6. Purchase costs outrageous. The givw on these out-weighs comparable combustion vehicles. 

7. The alternative energy crap that got shoved down Mainer’s throats is unreliable and extremely costly to Mainer’s. 

8. I oppose this rule making bill,I’m sure being lobbied by open border society on behalf of the WEF lockstep agenda. 

Thank you  

 

 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 


